
April 29th Any-Lengths Business Meeting 2023 
 
Leon T, Group Chair called the meeting to order. Meeting started with the Serenity Prayer. 
 
Leon asked members present to raise their hands if they wished to speak.  
 
Treasurers Report: 
Mike gave the Treasurers Report: 

 
 
Service Coordinator Report: 
Paula brought it to the group members attention that her term was 1 year not 2 as previously thought.  
 
GSR Report: 
Sherri was not given the opportunity to give a verbal report. All known group members were emailed a GSR report before 
the business meeting. 
 
Chairperson Report(s): 
All Chairperson’s present gave their reports about their respective meetings. No issues to report at this time. 
 
Website: Mike advised he would update the website to show the sobriety time needed for each service commitment. Mike 
also advised the any-lengths.org website was available for auction. As it was discussed at a previous Business meeting 
Mike put in a bid for the website. He will let us know of any further developments. 
 
Coins/ Birthday: Pete advised the group of the prices for coins. It was decided he would research the matter further and 
report back to the group.  
 
Old Business: 
Quorum Discussion.  
Proxy Discussion. 
Group decided to continue these discussions at next month’s Business Mtg. 
 
New Business: 
1)Paula voted in as Service Co-ordinator until October 2023. Passed by substantial unanimity.  
 
2)Brought to the Groups attention the wish to start up informal women’s meeting on Tuesdays @ 7 PM PT. There was 
discussion about bringing the matter before the Group and following Robert’s Rules of Order. More discussion to come.  
 
3)Discussion about term limits and when service positions were taken. More discussion to follow. 
 
Meeting Adjourned and ended with Serenity Prayer. 


